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You’re invited to join the City of Fort Lauderdale Transportation and Mobility 
Department for a public meeting on June 22, 2017 to discuss bicycle lanes 
and mobility on N.E. 55th Street. The meeting will include:

•	 A brief overview of the street logistics;

•	 Discussion on potential improvements; and

•	 An opportunity for neighbors to provide input and share their vision for N.E. 55th Street.

We look forward to working together with our neighbors to create safer streets for everyone!

For more information, please contact Juan Rodriguez at (954) 828-3760 or email 
juanro@fortlauderdale.gov.


